AGENDA

CITY OF ALBANY TRAFFIC & SAFETY COMMISSION

Thursday, February 22, 2007 7:00 pm in the City Council Chambers Albany City Hall, 1000 San Pablo Avenue

I. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL

II. CONSENT CALENDAR

(Consent items are considered to be routine and will be enacted by one motion. By approval of the Consent Calendar, staff recommendations will be accepted. There will be no separate discussion on these items unless a commission member or a member of the public requests removal of the items form the Consent Calendar)

Minutes for January 25, 2007 - attached

III. PUBLIC COMMENT

(For persons wishing to address the Traffic and Safety Commission on an item that is not on the agenda. The Brown Act limits the Commission's ability to take and/or discuss items which are not on the agenda; therefore, items may need to be referred to staff for comment of scheduling on a future Traffic and Safety Commission agenda).

IV. UNFINISHED BUSINESS

- A) Election of Chair & Vice Chair
- B) Pierce Street Restriping Proposal—It is recommended that the Traffic & Safety forward a recommendation to the City Council—Plans and description attached

V. NEW BUSINESS

Cerrito Street Speed Survey (staff checking on status)

VI. POLICE UPDATES/REPORTS

VII. STATUS REPORT/DISCUSSION

- A) Bike path under I-80 ramps—Construction Status
- B) Marin Avenue Reconfiguration—One Year Monitoring Report
- C) Street Closure
- D) Pedestrian Audible Signals
- E) Ohlone Greenway Lighting and Realignment

VIII. CORRESPONDENCE

- A) Email from Ann Chaney in response to Jennifer Shih regarding Albany traffic safety
- B) Letter from Anne Goess—Speeding on the 900 block of Carmel Avenue
- C) Email from Mike Gill—Buchanan bicycle/pedestrian path
- D) Email from John Meyer and others—Request to install speed bumps on Masonic Avenue
- E) Email from David Enfield—Street closure
- F) Email from Janna Katz—Street Closure
- G) Email from Helen Kalstein—Request to install a stop sign on the northeast corner of Brighton
- H) Email from Lauren Gradia—Albany as a possible ferry site and street closure proposal
- I) Email from Robert Mendez—Quality of life in Albany
- J) Letter from Doug Donaldson—Suggesting public art as a traffic calming measure

IX. ADJOURNMENT—Next meeting will be March 22, 2007